
 
Oh no it isn’t.  Oh yes it is! 

It’s Pantomime time! 

 
Today the children enjoyed watching the pantomime 

Puss in Boots. 

 

 
 

They got into the spirit and gave great audience 

participation whilst eating their popcorn. 

 

 

 Stickman. 

On Tuesday the children made their very own 

stickman using matchmakers, chocolate mini 

rolls and icing eyes.  They really enjoyed making 

them but couldn’t wait to eat them, which we did 

so as we watched the film of Stickman. 

 
 

 

 

Family Learning. 
Thank you to all the parents and 

grandparents that attended our family 

learning this week.  The children loved 

having you all visit Pre-School. 

 

 
 

They thoroughly enjoyed making their 

Christmas wreaths and singing Jingle 

Bells to you all. 

We hope you had a good time too. 

Party Time. 

Thank you for all your generous 

donations of food for our party on 

Wednesday. 

The children had a great time 

playing lots of party games and 

showing us all their dance moves. 

 
21st December 2023 

 

Merry Christmas from Mrs 

Baxter and Mrs Jeffs. 

We wish you and all your families a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. 

Dates for Future Events: 

• Thursday 21st December Pre-School 

breaks up for Christmas. 

 

• Monday 8th January Pre-School re-

opens. 

 
 


